
July 15, 2011

Dear Sean McGrath,

Thank you so much for your wonderful contribution to the Mel Blanc Project. 

Together you and Courtenay helped illuminate Portland’s special talent for producing 
great radio and great radio performers. Thank you for coming along with Robyn to help 
with the discussion! 

And how fitting to hear your impromptu display of voice artistry! We can talk about the 
magic of what Mel Blanc did all we want, but one spontaneous demonstration from you 
was worth a thousand words.

Our grants from Kinsman Foundation and from Miller Foundation make it possible for us 
to offer you this small honorarium as a token of our appreciation of your presence with 
us at Lincoln Hall on June 29, 2011, otherwise known as Mel Blanc Day.


 
 
 
 
 Sincerely,
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